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Maintenance staff has been busy replacing broken windows caused by 2 juveniles, 

unidentified. Maintaining the softball field, and mowing the lawns of the facilities. In 

addition Bruco repairman has been making rounds to all the schools repairing floor 

cleaning machines for the summer cleaning. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL: 

Repaired cooler in kitchen, motor froze up and low on freon. Installed dishwasher 

in Home Ec room. Set up Walking Shield eye examination stations in the gym.     

 

BMS: 

Repaired loose electrical box to the west end bleachers. Installed new door in 

kitchen/dishwashing area. Hobart repaired oven in kitchen. 

 

NAPI: 

Replaced the windows mentioned above. Repaired heat pipes caused by a faulty 

solder, warrantied by Wadsworth Plumbing, replenished line. Repaired broken 

water pipes in the restrooms of the football field. 

 

BES: 

Replaced 2 broken windows in gymnasium, repaired broken toilet in locker room. 

 

KWB: 

Repaired broken basketball hoop in playground, installed storage container at VC. 

Assembled trikes for perfect attendance students.  

 

VC: 

Combustion Services replaced warped rear section of the boiler. Bozeman Glass 

repaired automatic handicap door.    

 

BABB: 

Sewer backed up in kitchen, also outside because of a broken clean off cap due to 

snow removal. Mike Hannon initially responded and pumped 4 loads from septic 

tanks and kitchen grease trap.  

 


